
           

   

 

 

 

 

“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next week, we will be hosting our first Parent’s Efafavening of the 2018/2019 school year. We are really 
looking forward to meeting you to discuss how your child has settled into their class this year and review 
their learning and enjoyment in school.  
 
You will have already received a letter for you to indicate your preferred time and day and once a particular 
slot has been booked for you, we will return the form to you with the information. This will be this week. If 
you find that you need to change the session, please do not hesitate to contact us to rearrange.  
 
On Monday 19th November from 5.00-7.00pm or Wednesday 21st November from 3.30-5.30pm, on arrival 
at school, please make your way to the Hall where your child’s work will be available for you to look at. You 
will then be invited by a member of staff to your appointment with your child/ren’s teacher - please wait in 
the hall until a member of staff approaches you. Each appointment will last five minutes. If you feel there 
are still matters you wish to discuss then please contact school to arrange a further appointment with your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
The Class Teachers will be available in the following locations: 
Mrs Williams  (Class 1) will be in Class 1 
Mrs Clarke  (Class 2) will be in Class 2 
Mrs Allchurch  (Class 3) will be in the Wilson Suite 
Mrs Smith  (Class 4) will be in Class 4 
 
As Year 6 is an important year in preparation for their Statutory Assessments and transitions to High 
School, we are able to offer 10 minute appointments. If you feel that you require longer, we’d be happy to 
arrange a mutually agreeable time and date with Mrs Smith. 
 
I hope that you have an enjoyable and informative meeting as the partnership between home and school is 
vital for children to learn, progress and succeed. We want your children to be happy and enjoy learning in 
school and parent meetings are important in this.If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 01772 600431 or email at head@bretherton.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs A Moxham 
Headteacher 
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